
 

 

 
12th July 2024  
  
  
Dear Parents and Carers,   
  

End of term arrangements: Summer 2024 – Friday 19th; Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd July 2024  
  
Students will be dismissed from school for the summer holidays on different days and times to 
ensure they leave the school premises safely. Please note the timings below:   
  

• Year 10 will be dismissed at the end of the day, 3:10pm, on Friday 19th July.  

• Year 12 will be dismissed at the end of the day, 3:10pm, on Monday 22nd July.  

• Years 7, 8 and 9 will be dismissed at 11.50am, on Tuesday 23rd July, Years 7 and 8 through 
the main gate and Year 9 through the outer gate.  

 
Students in receipt of Free School Meals can collect a lunch to go from the Dining Hall 
between 11.50am and 12.10pm. 
  
Monday 22nd July  
This is Sports Day for students in Years 7, 8 and 9. Students should come to school in their full and 
correct PE kit. They should also bring enough water for the day and other relevant items to deal 
with all potential weather conditions.  
  

Start of Term Arrangements – Tuesday 3rd September and Wednesday 4th September.  
Students will return to school on different days according to their year group as below:  
  

• New Year 7 and Year 12 will begin at 8:30am on Tuesday 3rd September. Students should 

be in school by 8:20am.  

• All other year groups will begin at 10:30am on Wednesday 4th September.  Students 
should arrive at school during the break period (10.15 - 10.30am). 

  
Thank you once again for all your support and wishing you all a very restful and happy holiday.  
  
Yours faithfully,   
  

  

  
Mr N. Walters  
Headteacher  

 

 


